
 

 

  
 
 
 
                                                                                                                     November 21, 2015 
 
 
Direct Energy Solar  
7101 Riverwood Drive 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Re: Leto Holdings Applications  
 
Dear To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing to give an update on the Leto Holdings system Applications. 
After numerous attempts to contact the Owner, we have not been able to reach him.  
Without the owner’s help we can not complete the SREC applications for these systems.  
Please withdraw the following applications: 
15-0175-EL-REN 
15-0187-EL-REN 
15-0188-EL-REN 
15-0191-EL-REN 
15-0193-EL-REN 
15-0194-EL-REN 
15-0195-EL-REN 
15-0196-EL-REN 
15-0200-EL-REN 
15-0202-EL-REN 
15-0203-EL-REN 
15-0205-EL-REN 
15-0208-EL-REN 
 
If you have any questions or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
  
Sincerely,                                                                                     

                                  
Kenita Williams   
SREC Administrator                                                                                    
Direct Energy Solar 
410-353-4485 
SRECAdmin@DirectEnergySolar.com 
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in

Case No(s). 15-0175-EL-REN, 15-0187-EL-REN, 15-0188-EL-REN, 15-0191-EL-REN, 15-0193-EL-REN, 15-0194-EL-REN, 15-0195-EL-REN, 15-0196-EL-REN, 15-0200-EL-REN, 15-0201-EL-REN, 15-0203-EL-REN, 15-0205-EL-REN, 15-0208-EL-REN

Summary: Notice of withdrawal This document is being filed to withdraw the SREC
Applications for Leto Holdings, LLC.  electronically filed by Ms. Kenita  Williams on behalf of
Astrum Solar and Leto Holdings, LLC.


